







Safety first school is coming back

The start of a new school year is days away and the Town is asking for the public's cooperation and to please adhere to the parking signs around schools in order to keep all school entrances safe and congestion free. There are many students and very limited parking.

"Nothing is more important that the safety of our children. Remember children are carefree not careless. Let's do our part to keep them safe," said Mayor Rick Bonnette.

People are encouraged to walk or cycle whenever possible even if it's only the last five minutes. Walking or cycling minimizes the congestion around schools and promotes healthy living not to mention being environmentally friendly.

To help prevent problems around schools, Halton Regional Police Services, the Town of Halton Hills's Parking Enforcement Officers and Town staff work together to ensure students, parents and staff members of local schools know where to park safely and legally. They are on the lookout for illegally parked cars and motorists who park in contravention of the Parking By-laws will be ticketed.



MOVIE MANIA: The weather held out for the annual Movie in the Park held last Saturday in the Rockmosa Park in Rockwood for the showing of 'Zootopia'. There was a family fun time before the movie with face painting and a bouncy castle for kids to enjoy. This evening was in effort to raise food donations for the EWCS food bank. – Les Schmidt photo



David Burland

416-543-1779

ProRealty

The old

"COGECO BUILDING"

I JUST...

Stay Tuned For Details

BURLAND.CA